
 

 

 
 

 

July 1, 2024 
 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD:  
RFP 36-24:  Vehicle Graphics and Installation 

 
The Evaluation Committee and the Procurement Division recommend award of RFP #36-24, 
Vehicle Graphics and Installation, to Sign-Age of Tampa Bay in the estimated annual amount of 
$165,000.00 for a period of one (1) year, with three (3), one (1) year renewal options.   
 
This Award recommendation will be considered by the City Council at the July 15, 2024, Council 
Meeting (3:00PM).  These meetings are held at Clearwater Main Library, at 100 N. Osceola Ave., 
Clearwater, FL 33755. 
 
Inquiries regarding this Intent to Award can be directed to the City’s Procurement Analyst at (727) 
444-8510, or mailed to City of Clearwater, Attn: Procurement Division, PO Box 4748, Clearwater, 
FL 33758-4748. 
 
 
Posted on this date by: 

Krissie Cook 
Krissie Cook 
Procurement Analyst 
 
 
 


